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During the Fall 2010 semester I have worked on the design team. I am working on the vertical baffle design and autocad integration. We are currently 
working on the code to determine the number of baffles in a trough and the length of the baffle modules. We will next be using existing Mathcad code to 
develop autocad models of the baffle modules.
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